12 May 2005

Dear Headteacher,

RSPB Family Day at Whitlingham Country Park
Featuring CBBC TV’s Nick Baker and a host of activities
Tuesday 31 May 11am to 3pm

The RSPB is organising an exciting day of fun and activities at Whitlingham Country
Park. A half term opportunity for all the family to learn about the habitats and wildlife
at the park. Activities will include minibeasting, birdwatching and much more. There
will be opportunities to learn to identify trees and to find out more about wild flowers.
BBC TV’s Nick Baker (of The Really Wild Show) will be present all day and there will be
plenty of opportunity to meet him and take part in an activity led by him.

This promises to be a very exciting day and we want as many young people and their
families to know about it as possible, I would therefore be most grateful if you could
display the accompanying poster and tell your children about this forthcoming event.

You may be interested to know that this event is part of a new programme of activity
being organised by the RSPB at Whitlingham Country Park. A full field teaching
programme is also available at the park offering a curriculum related programme led by
trained field teachers. If you would like more information about this programme please
call Alex Luckhurst on 01362 698519.

Many thanks for your help.
Yours sincerely

Sharon Lewis
Bird Friendly Schools Projects Officer.
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Tuesday 31 May 2005

From 11 am until 3 pm

Come and get wild with nature on our
activity trail and enjoy minibeasting,
using binoculars and much more.
Don't forget to look out for
TV's Nick Baker!
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